
WEST BOROUGH 
Friday 24th January 2020 

Equality, Responsibility, Respect, Resilience, Challenge 
Dates for 
February 
4th  Language Fair 

4th   PTFA Meeting 7:00pm 

w/c 10th Safety Week 

13th  Class Photographs 

14th  Yr R & Yr 1 Bake Sale 3:10pm 

14th  Last Day of Term 3 

24th  First Day of Term 4 

28th  PTFA Quiz Night 7:00pm 

March 
w/c 2nd Book Week 

w/c 2nd The Learning Conferences 

w/c 9th Science Week 

13th  Year 6 Residential Trip to Wick  
  Court & Activities Week 

23rd  Yr R Mother’s Day Assembly   
  1:45pm 

24th  Yr 6 SATS Briefing for Parents 7pm 

26th  Cedar Class Assembly 2:30pm 

30th  Yr 1 Trip to St Andrew’s Church 

31st  Elm Class Assembly 2:30pm 

April 
1st  Oak Class Assembly 2:30pm 

1st   Last Day of Term 4 

16th  First Day of Term 5 

Headteacher’s Blog 

It’s been a busy start to 
the term with lots of      

exciting things happening! 

Hopefully many of you will have noticed we 
now have our defibrillator in place, thanks to 
all your generous donations. Please spread 
the word amongst our local community as, 
although we hope it never needs to be used, 

we would wish for as many people as possible 

to know it’s available. 

Sporting wise, we have taken 2 junior teams 
to athletics tournaments this term already. 
Both did very well, placing 3rd and 4th. Keep 
up to date on these and many more events on 
our Twitter page @BoroughWest. 

Congratulations to Kavindu in Year 6 who 

was invited to meet the Mayor last week at 

the opening of the new café at Poplars Care 
Home. Kavindu’s entry was chosen to name 
the café—Cup-lars! Look out for him in the 
KM! 

West Borough now has an Online Safety 
Squad! On Monday, I had the pleasure of  
taking some Y5/6 pupils to be trained as 

Online Ambassadors. They are all very excited 
about their new role and will be supporting 

children, staff and parents in keeping pupils 
safe when online. They will begin by leading 
some sessions during Safety Week on Internet 
Safety Day. They will also be supporting me in       
updating our website—check this out soon! 

We have yet again received  complaints from neighbouring  
residents that cars are being parked inconsiderately in    
Cherry Orchard and Greenway.  Please can I ask that all  
parents/carers be responsible when bringing and collecting 
children from school, parking in designated areas only - not 
across residents’ driveways or on the grassed green area.     

Thank you. 



Premier Education will be     
running sports and dance 
based   holiday activities in 
school this February half 
term. Available for children 
of all abilities aged 4-12 with 
action packed days consisting 
of fun games and sports for 
your   children. There will also 
be dance specific courses    
running at select venues.  

Standard days run from 
9:00am-3:30pm and are £16 
per child per day. Extended 
days run from 8:30am-5:00pm 
and are £20 per child per day. 
Book 2 weeks or more in     
advance to receive an          
automatic 15% discount or 
speak to a Premier Education 
Activity Professional in your 
school to receive their         
exclusive 20% discount code. 
To book your child’s space, 
visit 

 www.premier-education.com 

 

Reminder! 

The lost property is now 
kept in a box under the 
covered walkway.  Please 
check for missing items. 

Thank you! 

http://www.premier-education.com

